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Catherine Rodd is the Executive Officer, Communications in the General Council Office. She is a 

life-long United Church member, a former print journalist, television and multimedia producer. In 

her current role, she supervises the 20 staff who manage all the graphic design, editorial, web, 

social media, book sales, multimedia and e-meetings for all the resources produced by The United 

Church of Canada. She is also responsible for media relations as needed. She lives in Toronto with 

her partner and four grown children (who have all moved out!), cooks, gardens, skis, hikes, travels 

a bit, reads and loves music.  

 


